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Pius Knights
The newsletter FOR ST. PIUS X
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MEETINGS 2ND & 4TH THURSDAYS’ 7:30 PM ROOM #1

*WATCH FOR CHANGES*
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Grand Knight’s Message:

I want to start with an important announcement. Our Worthy Grand Knight

Dominick Sala has stepped down as Grand Knight. We all thank him for his service to

our Council as Grand Knight and wish him well. According to our State Constitution

elections must be held before a new Grand Knight is installed. As Deputy Grand

Knight and according to our laws I Phil Saglimbene moved from my Chair to serve in

his stead. I have been asked and nominated to serve out the remainder of this term. I

have informed the Council Members at our last General Business Meeting that I am

willing to take over and become the Grand Knight-Elect. To the best of our ability the

St. Pius X Council membership will be informed of my nomination to this important

position within our Council. A vote will be conducted at the next general Business

meeting on Thursday October 13th 7:30PM. Anthony Pierno was nominated for the

position of Deputy Grand Knight and Sal Mascolo, PGK (2) was nominated for 1yr.

Trustee. Protocol dictates these positions be filled at our next scheduled General

Business Meeting. At this time all candidates are unopposed and anyone wishing to

run for the open chairs may do so at this meeting.

On Saturday September 10th our District Deputy Douglas Quinn with his

District Wardens performed the “Installation of Officers” Ceremonial in Madonna

Hall. We would like to thank Doug, Father Chux, and Father Valentine for their

participation in this most memorable and happy occasion.

The Council Recruitment Blitz will take place this weekend October 1 & 2. We

will be joined by the St. Pius X Columbiettes. Please wear your jackets and assist the

Officers in securing much needed membership. Don’t hesitate to ASK the guy sitting

next to you to join us. Our Council is in desperate need of new membership. We must

replenish our ranks in order to survive as a viable Council. The “Open House” will be

October 13th” in Rm #1. (Probably Pizza again)…

Sunday November 6th at the 8:30AM Mass our Chaplain Fr.

Chux will preside over our annual “Memorial Mass”. It will be followed by a repast in

“Madonna Hall”. You go to Mass each Sunday so why not come to the 8:30AM,

reflect, and pray for our Brothers who have passed. Please wear your jackets, sit

together as sign of unity, and honor your brothers.

Just a reminder that October 2nd is the “Stand-up For Life” on route 110.

Also, the 4th Degree Exemplification is on October 16th. If you wish to become a 4th

Degree member contact me and we will get you started.

Connie and I wish you all the best and look forward to seeing you soon.

Deputy Grand Knight Phil Saglimbene, PGK
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JOIN US” UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS:
October 1st & 2nd RECRUITMENT BLITZ ALL MASSES
October 2nd Pro-Life Stand-Up for Life Route 110/Jericho Tpke.
October 6th Officer’s Meeting THURSDAY 7:30PM Room#1
October 9th 4th Degree Exemplification Marriott Hotel
October 10th Columbus Day
October 13th Thursday Regular Council Business Meeting Room #1 7:30PM
October 21st Chapter Meeting Friday 8:00PM Corpus Christi Minola, N.Y.
October 27th Thursday Regular Council Business Meeting Room #1 7:30PM
October 31st HAPPY HALLOWEEN

New Haven, CT

The Nassau Chapter Website is:
http://www.nassauchapterkofc.org/SUPREME

NEWS
www.kofc.org
New Website !

Supreme Knight Carl

Anderson visited the

disaster area in Louisiana

and presented a check to

assist the Catholic

Brothers and Sisters in

distress.

SD Bob Weitzman asks

each Council in New York

State to participate in the

C & B Program.

President

Michael Galgano

The Nassau Chapter

Scholarships are available on

line or simply send a request

to the Editor in Chief and

Chapter Scholarship Chairman.

They are for CCD,

Elementary School, and

H.S. Only.

“ They

Changed our

meeting. time”

“ILLUMINATING”
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THE FOUNDING 1882-1899

Late-19th century Connecticut was marked by the growing prevalence of fraternal
benefit societies, hostility toward Catholic immigrants and dangerous working
conditions in factories that left many families fatherless. Recognizing a vital, practical
need in his community, Father Michael J. McGivney, the 29-year-old assistant pastor of
St. Mary’s Church in New Haven, Conn., gathered a group of men at his parish on Oct.
2, 1881. He proposed establishing a lay organization, the goal of which would be to
prevent Catholic men from entering secret societies whose membership was antithetical
to Church teaching, to unite men of Catholic faith and to provide for the families of
deceased members.

As a symbol that allegiance to their country did not conflict with allegiance to their faith,
the organization’s members took as their patron Christopher Columbus — recognized as
a Catholic and celebrated as the discoverer of America. Thanks to Father McGivney’s
persistence, the Knights of Columbus elected officers in February 1882 and officially
assumed corporate status on March 29.

In addition to the Order’s stated benefits, Catholic men were drawn to the Knights
because of its emphasis on serving one’s Church, community and family with virtue.
Writing in The Columbiad in 1898, a year before he was elected supreme knight,
Edward L. Hearn wrote that a Knight should live according to the virtues of loyalty,
charity, courtesy and modesty, as well as “self-denial and careful respect for the feelings
of others.” Fraternity and patriotism were added to the Knights’ founding principles of
charity and unity in 1885 and 1900, respectively.
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“aloha”

Michael Muirhead

Conference Chairman

Richard Elias Vice-Chairman

Edward Willie Secretary

Tony Marengo Treasurer

Tom Casey Warden

Next Meeting November 28th

Fr. Joseph O’Connell

Council Oceanside, N.Y.
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We have a new

Insurance Agent (again)

He is Tom Sconzo

(516)-458-9525

Edward Bruslins October 14th, 1991
Steven Zellem October 4th , 2003
Dennis J. Meehan October 17th,2005
James J. Maune October 18th, 2007

Sal Mascolo, Pgk (2), ,Larry Herbst,
Gene Robinson, Ray Ludwig,Pgk
John Heilig, Artie Venezia,Pgk Frank
LaBarbera, DonDickinson. John
Mazzolla, Jim Reilly. Phil Roeske,
James C. Doran

Happy Birthday to:
Sal Manziello 10/25, Don Dickinson 10/10,
Sara Jane Kelly 10/27, Katherine Musto
10/8,
Audrey Roeske 10/7,
Marirose Krogman 10/27, Krista Hoefling
10/31.

Happy Anniversary to:
Audrey and Phil Roeske 10/6/56, (60),
Carol and Steve Corio 10/1/77 (39)
Ann Marie and Kalman Toth 10/15/60 (56),
Jim and Dolores Albert 10/19/80 (36)
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On October 13th at our regular business meeting elections will be

held for Grand Knight, Deputy Grand Knight, and 1yr. Trustee.

Nominations are as follows:

Grand Knight Phil Saglimbene, PGK – DGK Anthony Pierno

1Yr. Trustee Salvatore Mascolo, PGK (2)

Fr. Valentine, Neil DeRosa, Anthony

Corrente, Arnold Bendig, Charlie

Josten, Bill Bullwinkel, Jim Albert,

Dominick Sala, Nicholas Hart,

Ralph Plaisance, Gene Robinson,

Ray Alexander, Argante Cappelli,

George P. Hannau, Robert Melle,

Anthony Pierno, Philip Roeske,

Peter Sallie, Rich Hart, James

Doran, Phil Saglimbene, Peter

Tabarus, Bill Cunningham, Sal

Spano, Brian Dossie, Victor

Orlando, Norman Coelho, Ed Coyne,

Steven Kopp, Bob Jurik, Sal

Manziello, Lou Fabiano.

MY APOLOGIES TO ANY NAMES MISPELLED OR

BROTHER EXCLUDED FROM THIS LIST. I ALSO

KNOW SOME BROTHERS COULD NOT ATTEND

DUE TO FAMILY PRIOITIES AND HEALTH

CONCERNS. THANK-YOU ALL

“nice

job

guys”
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4th Degree
Exemplification

October 9th

Marriott

Hotel

JOIN US FOR A
MORNING OF REFLECTION

AND PRAYER

Sunday
November 6TH

8:30AM
Repast To
follow in:

“Madonna Hall”
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Saturday & Sunday
October 1st & 2nd

WE WILL HAVE OUR
COUNCIL RECRUITMENT
BLITZ AT ALL MASSES.
PLEASE WEAR YOUR
JACKETS -+

`AND ASSIST IN THE
RECRUITMENT OF NEW
MEMBERSHIP.

Our Financial Secretary Anthony

Corrente is observed in the photo left. He

was kneeling next to our Council’s “Tee

Hole” Sponsorship for the Steve Higgins

Golf Outing & Fundraiser in East

Rockaway, NY. He was also praying his

putt would make it in! Good Luck!

www.nassauknights4life.org

18TH ANNUAL

STAND-UP

FOR LIFE.
SUNDAY

OCTOBER 2nd

2:00PM TO 3:30

Route 110 &

Route 25

(Jericho
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FAC Raffle

__________________________________
Name

__________________________________
Street

__________________________________
City, State, Zip

__________________________________
Telephone

Drawing Date January 20, 2017*

FAC Raffle

__________________________________
Name

__________________________________
Street

__________________________________
City, State, Zip

__________________________________
Telephone

Drawing Date January 20, 2017*

FAC Raffle

__________________________________
Name

__________________________________
Street

__________________________________
City, State, Zip

__________________________________
Telephone

Drawing Date January 20, 2017*

August 30, 2016
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Columbianism,

Since the inception of the Nassau Chapter, our Fraternal Assistance program has been
a cornerstone of our programs to support our Columbian family. Each year we solicit
donations from our members in the form of a raffle. This is the sole means of funding this
very important program. Your generosity enables this program to help our Brother Knights
and their families through very difficult economic times.

This year we are awarding a $1,000.00 cash prize to the winner of the raffle. The
winning ticket will be drawn at the January 20, 2017 Nassau Chapter meeting.

We are asking for a donation of $10.00, however, you are free to give whatever you
desire. Please complete the 3 tickets below and return them to the address above, in the
envelope included, with your check payable to Nassau Charities Inc.. Donations are tax
deductible.

Please take a moment to reflect on your blessings from our Father in Heaven, are and
how you can give hope and help to Chapter Charitable endeavors. $10.00 may not seem like
much to some, but it can be an enormous blessing to those in need.

Thank you for your charitable assistance. May the Lord continue to bless and keep
you.

Fraternally,

Michael Galgano
Michael Galgano, PGK, PFN, FDD
Nassau County Chapter President
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